From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: Monday, 21 November 2022 1:46 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox

Subject: Online Submission

21/11/2022

MRS Maria Panetta
31 Romford RD
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086

RE: DA2022/1649 - 10 Namona Street NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

I have lived and worked in the northern beaches for 48 years. | am a longstanding member of MWBA and user of
NBISC. | do not believe any public consultation has been done with NBISC users regarding this project. | am
particularly concerned about the safety of the 1500+ people who use the carpark daily. | believe Council should
reject this application"





